
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Ginnie Tietjens & Brenda Madrill (1st) 
Ed Griffin & David Thompson (2nd ser) 

Josh & Abby Rice (1st service) 
Wilson & DJ Swartley (2nd service) 

Nursery Mindy Rahn & Jana Scheetz (1st shift) 
Karen Kratz & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Amy Haman & Lauren Hendricks (1st shift) 

Eleanor Wallace & Bev Ehst (2nd service) 

Ushers Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st service) 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2nd service) 

Stacey Kolb & Alan Kratz (1st service) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd service) 

Closing  Larry & Dee Dee Good - July Tim & Mary Moyer - August 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

* * * * * * 
This Week at Finland 

 

Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm  - Simcha Dance Ministry practice in the community room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's worship team practice  
Wednesday, 7pm - 5th Wednesday "Family Night" 
Thursday, 7-9:00pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Friday - Finland's day to volunteer at Care and Share Thrift Shop 

Friday, 8-10:00pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
 

* * * * * * 
Prayer Requests 

Mennonite Mission Network - Pray for Mike and Teresa Sherrill and their three 
children, serving with MMN, as they engage in teaching and pastoral ministries in 
Japan. 
 

One of our Mission Projects for the month of August is Open Link. We plan to 
have a food drive for non-perishable items. Watch for details in next week's bulletin. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 684, blue Bible 1503, blue/green Bible 1886)                         Matt. 5:33-37 
Sermon - "Evil Origins"                                        Pastor Kris 
Missions Moment                 Ruth Janton 
Sharing Time and Prayer         Jim Dougherty - Elder in Charge 

(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)  

 

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                         Pastor 
* * * * * * 

Announcements 
 

This Friday is Finland's day to volunteer at Care & Share Thrift Shop in Souderton. If 
you can help out for a couple of hours, please contact Brenda Madrill. 
 

Next Sunday, August 2, is our Church Picnic. Today is your last chance to sign up if 
you haven't already done so. Please note: We will only have the 8:30am service  
followed by Sunday School and an extended time of fellowship. Lunch will be served 
at 11:45am. BBQ chicken, hot dogs, paper products and condiments will be provided. 
Last names A-K bring a dessert; L-Z bring a side dish (in a cooler if possible) along 
with a serving utensil for your dish. Take the cooler directly to the field/food serving 
area when you arrive for the 8:30 am service. Bring lawn chairs & lawn games and 
enjoy a relaxing day with friends. There will also be some planned games. 

 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Baptism/Membership Class is meeting in G1 (first classroom in the gym) 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adults - "Teachings of Moses" (Rich Longacre & Colin Ingram) - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class on family and life - "Faith Begins at Home" - Room 1 in new hallway 
Men's Class - "God's Prophets Demand Justice" (major and minor prophets) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week's Attendance & Offering 

First service – 121 

Second service – 68 

 



"Bringing Your Family Together in Prayer", a booklet written by John Drescher, 
is available on the table between the mailboxes. Please feel free to pick up a copy. 
 

Book Club members: Just a reminder that we are not meeting in July and August. 
The book to read for September 16 is "Brain on Fire" by Susannah Cahalan. 
 

Sue Zomberg, Director of Interfaith Hospitality Network, will be with us in 2 weeks 
(Aug. 9) for a training session during Sunday School to prepare us for our Interfaith 
month in September. This will be in place of the current adult S.S. classes. We are 
hoping to involve most of the congregation in some way or another with meals, 
transportation, child care, & overnight stays. Everyone is encouraged to attend this 
training session and become familiar with what is expected of us as a congregation. 
 

A bag of plus-size clothing (24-26) is in the coat room free to anyone who can use it. 
 

If you consider Finland to be your home church and would like to be included in 
the church directory, we invite you to fill out a purple "Church Directory Information" 
sheet below the mailboxes and place it in the secretary's mailbox. We would be 
happy to give you a church mailbox & send you our weekly email prayer requests. 
 

Mennonite World Conference Global Assembly is over, but thousands from all 
over the world are visiting churches in PA this morning, and some will continue on 
to Assembly Scattered events around North America in the coming days. Please 
pray for MWC staff as they finish cleaning up and for participants as they travel 
home. See highlight videos, photos and stories at mwc-cmm.org. 
 

"Understanding your Options with Medicare" seminar:  August 4, 6-7:00pm you 
are invited to come to the Everence Souderton Office to learn about Medicare, what 
is covered, supplemental plans, enrollment deadlines and more. RSVP appreciated 
but not required. Call Everence at 215-703-0111. 
 

"Holy Sexuality" with Dr. Christopher Yuan will be held at Franconia Mennonite 
Church on Saturday, August 8, 2:00-6:00pm.  See the flyer in your church mailbox. 
 

The Hospice Program at Grand View Health is committed to meeting the needs of 
terminally ill patients and their families with skill, caring and compassion. We are 
looking for caring volunteers who are willing to share their time with this important 
program. Seven-week training courses in the spring and fall are held on Monday 
evenings from 6:30-8:30pm in the Gathering Room in the Hospice Office located in 
the Professional Building on Grand View Health campus. There is no cost for the 
training program which includes instruction in hospice philosophy, listening and 
communication skills, the experience of death, dying & grief, & practical information 
needed to assist patients and their families. The next program will start September 
14 through October 26 (every Monday night). If you are interested, please contact 
Carlene Meyers, Volunteer Coordinator, at 215-453-4149 for more information. 
 


